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Miguel Arias  

Councilmember, District Three 
 
August 27, 2024 
 
 
Jennifer Clark, Director 
Planning and Development Department 
2600 Fresno Street, Room 3065  
Fresno, CA 93721 
 
Subject: Appeal of Planning Commission’s Approval of Tentative Parcel Map No. 2023-13 
 
Director Clark:  
 
On August 21, 2024, the Planning Commission approved to deny an appeal and uphold the Planning 
Director’s approval of Tentative Parcel Map No. 2023-13. I appeal this decision for discussion by the 
Fresno City Council to explore the applicability of provisions of the State Subdivision Map Act, Fresno 
Municipal Code, City policies, and City of Fresno Standard Specifications related to public 
improvements and Tentative Parcel Maps. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
 
Miguel Arias  
Councilmember 
City of Fresno, District 3 
 


